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AHERA ANNUAL NOTIFICATION 
 
 
 

TO:  Parents, Guardians, Teachers, School Employees, and Visitors 
 
FROM:  Bexley City Schools 
 
Subject: AHERA Annual Notification for Bexley City School District 
 
  2019 – 2020 Academic School Year 
 
In compliance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) of 1986, Bexley City School District 
is providing written annual notification of the availability of our Asbestos Management Plan. 
 
Per Federal regulations, Bexley City School District had all buildings inspected for asbestos-containing materials 
and developed a Management Plan in 2001.  Inspection reports and the Asbestos Management Plan are 
available for public review during school hours at the District’s Maintenance and Custodial Offices located 
behind Bexley High School, 326 S. Cassingham Road. 
 
 
The following asbestos-related activities are planned for the FY20 school year: 

1. Fall 2019 – AHERA 3-Year Asbestos Re-Inspection. 
2. Spring 2020 – AHERA 6-Month Asbestos Surveillance Inspection. 
3. Various dates as needed – Asbestos repair or removal as needed.    
4. Review and update of Asbestos Management Plan. 
5. Issuance of Annual Asbestos Management Plan Notification.   

 


